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NEWS from 

U.S. Senator 
Bob Dole 
(R.-Kans.) New Senate Office Building, Washington, D.C. 20510 (202) 225--8621 

FOR IMMEOI~TE RELEASF. CONTACT: JANET ANDERSON 
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 19, 1974 

DOLE, SHRIVER MEET WITH ADMINISTRATION REPRENTATIVES TO DISCUSS FEOERAL BlJILOINr, 

WASHINGTON, D.C.--Administration representatives told Senator Bob Dole and 

Congressman r,arner Shriver today that they arP. continuing to explore the proposals 

for construction of a Federal Court House and Office Buildinq in Wichita. 

The two Kansans met with representatives of t~e Office of Manaqement and Bud9et, 

and the General Services Administration in Dole's office Thursday mornino. In a 

.ioint statement after the meetinq, Oole and Shriver said, 11The need for a new structure 

is apparent to us. The Courts certainly need more space than they presently have, 

and many other agencies of the Federal Government, which are scattered in several 

locations around the City, are having to make do with facilities that are less than 

adequate ... 

There is still some doubt about the extent of future space requirements for some 

Federal offices, but OMB representatives told Dole and Shriver they would discuss soace 

requirements further with the Postal Service and the Courts. 

Senator James Pearson, who is in Kansas, was also represented at this morninq's 

meeting by a member of his staff. 
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